
HEALTH SERVICES – FREQUENTLY ASKED QUESTIONS 
 

1. Why do we need to fill out Emergency Cards yearly? 
There may be some change in the family’s required information during the school 
year.  To ensure the school has the most accurate and up to date information, the 
emergency care card must be completed. 
 

2. Why do we need a doctor’s permission for over-the counter medicines? 
The Nurse Practice Act prohibits the administration of any medication by a nurse 
without a physician’s written order. 
 

3. Where can I find information on head lice? 
Please click on the following website link: 
http://www.kidshealth.org/parent/infections/common/lice.html 
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